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From: Tara Sloan
To: Sen Prozanski; DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 700, 347, 699, 796
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 8:16:27 AM


Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members,
Our names are John and Tara Sloan, we live in Eugene Oregon. We feel strongly that 
sensible gun control laws are needed. We support the current bills under consideration 
(Senate Bill 700, 347, 699, 796), and urge you to support them as well.


Sincerely,
John and Tara Sloan
140 E. 39th Ave., Eugene OR 97405
541-505-6734
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